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Faye Thomas 
 

 

From: Adrian Toro 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 4:36 PM 
To: COB 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ISR Rule 

 

Hi my name is Adrian Toro. I strongly support the ISR Rule. Good air quality should not be compromised 
for any community. We all deserve it and if something is compromising any communities air quality. That 
should be changed immediately. We all need good air quality to survive specially, infants and the elderly. 
So I urge that the ISR Rule be passed. 

 

Thank you ! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


